
Positive Parenting Program (Triple P) 
Training Information 
 
 
Applicants for PCCD’s Funding Announcements are required to obtain two letters of acknowledgement 
for their training needs: one from Triple P and one from the EPISCenter.  When possible, EPIS will 
coordinate statewide training here in Pennsylvania. 

To inquire about Letters of Acknowledgement:  
 

Triple P:  contact.us@triplep.net or   803-451-2278 
EPISCenter Implementation Specialist: EPISCenter@psu.edu  
 

 
There are two options for Practitioners who are seeking training in Triple P:  
 

1. Agency-based: This is when an agency signs a contract with Triple P to host a Triple P Training at their 
location/site that allows for 20 training participants and 2 auditors.  This training can include the site’s 
agency staff as well as people from outside of the agency to fill the training and help reduce costs.  Penn 
State EPIS can assist in filling training spots. 
 

2. Open-Enrollment: This is when Triple P hosts a training in or outside of Pennsylvania that sites can 
register individual practitioners for.  Triple P America offers trainings throughout the United States each 
year and their Open-Enrollment trainings can be found here: https://www.triplep.net/glo-en/getting-
started-with-triple-p/training-for-individuals/open-enrollment-calendar/us/#open-enrollment-columbia .  
When possible, Triple P trainings are coordinated and hosted to take place here in PA.   
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:contact.us@triplep.net
mailto:EPISCenter@psu.edu
https://www.triplep.net/glo-en/getting-started-with-triple-p/training-for-individuals/open-enrollment-calendar/us/#open-enrollment-columbia
https://www.triplep.net/glo-en/getting-started-with-triple-p/training-for-individuals/open-enrollment-calendar/us/#open-enrollment-columbia

	Positive Parenting Program (Triple P)
	Training Information

